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Dear Prof. Mutiso,

We would like to invite you for the first consensus meeting of the WatManSup project in
the Netherlands. This meeting will take place from 24 to 30 September 2006 at different
locations in the Netherlands and is organised within the scope of the Partners for Water
programme (contract no PVW06001). 

Partners  for  Water  is  a  joint  initiative  of  six  departments  of  the  Government  of  the
Netherlands and aims to strengthen the international position of the Dutch water sector
by  uniting  forces.  The  WatManSup  project  develops  integrated  water  management
support  methodologies  (IWMSM)  for  three  case  study  areas:  Kenya,  Iran  and  the
Netherlands.  More  information  on  the  project  can  be  found  at
www.futurewater.nl/watmansup.

As mentioned in the project proposal “the first objective of the consensus meeting is to
give the project a quick start by sharing data, information and knowledge. The second
objective is  to  get project  partners  acquainted with IWMSM.  The third objective is  to
demonstrate foreign partners the Dutch approach towards pro-active water management
and IWMSM.”
We hope you can be present at this consensus meeting from 24 to 30 September 2006,
because  sharing  ideas  and  expertise  with  partners  from Iran  and  the  Netherlands  is
essential to solve water resources problems in Kenya.

Best regards,

Anne van Loon MSc.
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